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Hello Senator Hickman, Representative Supica, & members of the Committee, My 
name is Shea Donovan and I support LD 40. The cannabis industry should be treated 
same as any other industry in the state. Knowing that cannabis is one of Maines most 
valuable crop, We should be helping to bosting and build the industry by support it 
with fair policy. Having unclear language in cannabis law is unfair and propetuates 
the stigma that still exsits within the industry. Furthermore, the legislative text 
emphasizes a special concern for the survival and prosperity of small cannabis family 
farms and businesses, particularly in rural areas, which is very important for the state 
of Maine. Thank you for your time and for considering voting yes on LD 40. Best, 
Shea Donovan


